
No Disposal Works Septic System Permits After 

December 15th 
 

The Board of Health will not be issuing any new septic system 

installation or repair permits after December 15th due to frozen or 

unfavorable ground conditions.  Permits will be issued after March 

1st, weather and ground conditions permitting. 

 

If a homeowner has an emergency where the systems has backed 

up into the house or breaking the surface of the ground, the Board 

of Health may grant an exception and issue a permit. 

 

Persons applying for a Deep Hole and Percolation Test should be 

aware of this. 

 

For any questions, please contact the Board of Health Office. 


